
Headteacher’s Message 

 

Welcome back to the new academic year. It was lovely to see so 
many smiley children looking very smart in their new uniforms.  

Unfortunately, the weather has not been kind and can I take the 
opportunity to remind you to send your children in with a 

waterproof coat as we like to make sure the children get fresh air 
when possible. 

Please take a look at the dates for upcoming events including 
sharing assemblies. 

Have a lovely weekend,  

Stephanie Meikle 

Attendance Policy 

Please always remember to let the 
school office know if your child is 
absent from school and the reason 
for their absence (illness type—not 
just unwell).  

The link below will take you to the 
absence follow chart to determine 
course of action required: 

Attendance Flowchart 

Sports Clubs with uSports 

Sports clubs will start next week and run for the full Autumn Term, 
until we break up in December for Christmas. 

Clubs as following: 

Mondays—KS2 Netball (1 remaining space available) 

Tuesdays—Year 1&2 Ball Games (1 remaining space available) 

Wednesdays—Year 3&4 Tag Rugby—(4 remaining spaces available) 

Thursdays—Year 5&6 Dodgeball (Currently FULL) 

Spaces are limited but we do hold a waiting list. If you sign your child 
up for a club, failure to attend twice in a row will result on the space 
being give to the top of the waiting list. 

Royal Ballet 

We still have 2 tickers available for the 
Royal Ballet—Alice in Wonderland on  
Tuesday 8th October 2024 at a cost of 
£27.33.  

If your child is in year 4,5 or 6 and would 
like to attend this event, please contact 
the school office. 

School Meals 

Parents have been great with engaging with Arbor this week, 
booking their children a school dinner. 

This is a gentle reminder that parents are now responsible for 
booking their child’s meal choice—even if they EYFS/KS1 and 
are still entitled to universal free school meals. 

Meal choices can be made daily/weekly/monthly/termly—what 
ever is your preference. But daily choices must be made prior 
to 9am on the day as the system closes and the number of 
meals required goes to our kitchen. 

Please do not hesitate to contact the school office should 
you require any assistance. 

Minutes missed of 
school due to lateness 

This week we have had  36 
minutes of lost learning due 

to lateness. 9 pupils were  
late this week. 

Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

3.30 – 4.30 

KS2 Netball 

3.30—4.30 

Yr 1/2 Ball 
Games 

3:30 — 4:30 

Yr 3/4 Tag 
Rugby 

3:30 — 4:30 

Yr 5/6 
Dodgeball 

PTA Krispie 
Kreme Sale—

3.30pm 

Welcome to our 
New Reception 
Class  - WRENS 

    

https://www.lambslane.wokingham.sch.uk/assets/Documents/Attachments/Attendance-Flowchart-v2.pdf



